Woodstock Conservation Commission
Meeting Minutes
December 17, 2018, 7:00 p.m.
Town Hall Meeting Room A

Members present - G. Jacobson, J. Pillo, M. Robie, J. Stern & L. Wesler
Members absent - C. Adams, J. Audette, L. Davidson & A. J. Purcell

1. Meeting called to order at 7:03p.m.

2. Seating of alternates — None

3. Public participation — None

4. Approval/Amendment of minutes - J. Pillo motioned, seconded by M. Robie, minutes approved.
5. Chairperson’s Report — Nothing further than discussed below.

6. Treasurer’s Report — $674 in budget and $2,192.40 in our Special Fund.

7. Communications — None

8. Old Business:

a. DRC Report — No meeting held

b. OSLA&APC ~ Reception Dec. 13 at 6:30pm was very well attended.

c. P&Z report — There was a special P&Z meeting Nov. 29" at which we brought up concerns with the new
sub-division regulations put forth and a response was addressed to J. Pillo from D. Fey which didn’t seem to
address the concerns brought up to anyone’s understanding or satisfaction. It was decided that L. Wesler would
speak again at the next meeting be held on Dec. 20™ to hopefully address our concerns once again in hopes of
P&Z revisiting their changes in the sub-division regulations.

d. Ag Commission report — G. Jacobson reported that the Ag Commission intends to also attend the P&Z
meeting to state their reasons for supporting the changes in the sub-division regulations

¢. Salt Shed — J. Pillo has requested that we follow up with another email to the First Selectman to keep on tor
of this issue as we don’t wish to see this “be swept under the rug” as the fear of this happening is a very real
concern when dealing with the State in such cases.

f. Stewardship - No report

9. New Business:
a. Notice/review of past /upcoming Workshops - Nothing on the horizon until next year.
b. Open Discussion — Nothing other than what was reported above.

10. Adjournment — 8:16pm. motioned by J. Stern seconded by L. Wesler, all in favor.
Note: These minutes have not yet been approved by the Conservation Commission. Please refer to

minutes from the next meeting for approval/amendments. Respectfully submitted by G. Jacobson, WCC
Secretary



